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Brian Maxwell is a lifelong Delawarean and a graduate of the University of Delaware. Brian recently 
served as the Chief Financial Officer for Children & Families First. Before joining Children & Families 
First, he served in various county and state government positions for over 13 years. He assisted the 
New Castle County Meyer administration with developing a long-term balanced financial plan and 
increasing transparency for county spending. He was appointed by Governor Markell and confirmed 
by the Delaware State Senate to serve as the Director of the Office of Management of Budget in 
2016. Earlier in his career, he spent several years in the private financial services sector. 

 

 


